MPI-CBG, I. Sbalzarini, Pfotenhauerstr. 108, 01307 Dresden, Germany

To whom it may concern

Letter of Recommendation for S3 Summer School of Science

[t is my pleasure to write this recommendation letter for the funding
application of the S3/S3++ summer school 2014.

[ was fortunate to have been invited to give a lecture at the S3++ Summer
School in Pozega in summer 2013, and to be able to experience the unique
atmosphere of this school. The level of motivation and commitment I saw
from both the participants and the tutors was overwhelming. The scientific
projects done by the participants were outstanding, and [ was impressed by
how much they learned, and what they were able to achieve. The excitement
and pride in their eyes when they talked about their projects was the best
testimony that the school successfully reached its goal to excite young people
for science and show them that they can do anything if they want to.

[ firmly believe that this is the spirit to be instilled in future generations
of leaders, both scientifically and non-scientifically. | hence consider the S3
and S3++ summer schools extremely valuable to society and to the
development of science in Croatia and beyond.

I give my highest recommendation for the funding application of the
organizers to again hold this school in 2014. The organizers and all lecturers
worked and work on a voluntary basis and the funding is solely used to host
the school.

Sincerely yours,

Dr. Ivo F. Sbalzarini
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